
Beware of email parking scam
I received an email from UKPC who claim to have a parking
ticket outstanding.

Sadly  for  them  I  wasn’t  driving  a  car  that  day  so  it
immediately raised a concern.

 

 

Apart from the spelling error in the ticket, there is also a
link in the email and according to others it may contain
malware. So beware!

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2016/11/beware-of-email-parking-scam/

